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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It’s pantomime time – oh yes it is! 
 
RECEPTION SNOW WHITE PANTOMIME TRIP. CARRIAGE WORKS, 30 NOVEMBER 2023, 12.30PM 
 
We are very excited to announce that Reception will be going to ‘The Carriage Works’ theatre on Thursday 30th 
November 2023. We are going to see the 1.30pm performance of ‘Snow White.’ Due to this being an afternoon 
performance, children will come into school for the normal time of 8.45am, they will access their normal 
classroom learning during the morning session, they will then have lunch in school and we will leave school for 
the theatre at approximately 12.30pm.  We return at approximately 4.30pm (traffic dependant), please collect 
children from their classroom doors. 
 
Please ensure your child wears their school uniform and has suitable clothing for the weather which should 
include a coat and sensible footwear. We will be providing a small bag of sweets for the children to enjoy during 
the performance, please do not send anything extra. 
 
The cost of the trip per child is £23.50 however we are pleased to confirm that we will be subsidising part of the 
cost which means the cost to you will be £10. Whilst contributions are voluntary we may need to cancel the trip if 
we do not receive sufficient funds.  Please pay on Parentmail or use the slip below and send £10 in cash in a 
named envelope.  Payment can be made before 16 November and permission needs to be with us before 
Thursday 16 November using the slip below. We also require parent volunteers to attend the trip with us in order 
to have the correct number of adults. If you can volunteer on the trip, please speak to Mrs Knight. 
 
Please do not send money with your child on the trip. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Frances Stead and the Reception Team 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
RECEPTION PANTO TRIP, 30 NOVEMBER 2023 
 
I give permission for my child, __________________________, to attend the Panto Trip.  
 
Signed __________________________ Date ________________________  
 
Print Parent/Carer Name _______________________  
 
Emergency contact number ____________________________________  
 
Child’s Medical Info __________________________  
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